Subject: product comment
Date: Thu, 25 Mar 1999 23:57:28 EST

Hi®

My name is Lisa g and 1 work as a medication and treatment nurse at
Sunrise Care Center Garfield in Huntington Beach. I wanted o let you Know
that we are faithfully using vour product and will continue to do so. Our
large company iz trying to get nurses to stop usimg it, and replace it with a
lower guality, cheaper "equivalent" to help cut costs and meet budget
standards. However, we {(nurses at Garfield) have fought and won toc keep your
product on our formulary permanently. After all, there is no equivalent and
nothing else works as good &8 it does. [ have seen the results myself, as
wall as doctors, wound care congultants and family mambers. My sister is now
using it religiously on her 9 month old infant with diaper rash. Anyways, I
just wanted to let you know you have a great product and we will continue to
use it as it is the best product for the job! Thank You,
Signed, Lisa -

Huntington Beach, CA 52648



